
11-14-19 

 

President Kim Brandt called this meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board to order on this 14th day of 

November at 7:00 pm.  Members Karissa Gahner and Kristin Volson were in attendance.  Theresa Hoke and 

Rachel Spear were in attendance after the meeting began. 

 

Minutes of the 10-7-19 were read and approved.  Volson, Gahner 2nd. AIF 

 

Pam Hoke, community member, requested to be involved in the meeting via speaker phone.  She presented 

ideas of caroling and a live nativity to the park board.  Brandt will contact the local music teacher and ask his 

interest for caroling on Dec. 15th.  Approval was given to use the park for the live nativity, also suggested to 

take place on Dec. 15th.  

 

It was brought to the park board’s attention that the Auxiliary Women are planning a community Christmas 

event on Dec. 8th.  In hopes to join forces, and have one spectacular event together the park board contacted 

Elaine Miller via phone.  The park board offered that we collectively have one event on Dec. 15.  Miller stated 

that she would propose it at their next meeting on Nov. 21st.  The park board eagerly awaits their answer, in 

hopes to work with them. 

 

Christmas events and planning were discussed at length.  Elementary students will be invited to make 

ornaments to decorate the tree set up in the park, on Dec. 10th.  The community Santa Day will be held on Dec. 

15th, pending the Auxiliary Women’s decision. 

 

Volson checked in to a fundraising idea for next summer.  Details of the event will be tabled for a later meeting. 

 

Gahner is working on upcoming grants to help fund the concession stand addition. 

 

The next meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board will be held on Sunday, December 15th at 7:00. 

 

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 8:45 pm. Spear, Hoke 2nd. AIF 

 

 

 


